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 We finished our floors for now.  We still have the driver’s room and the front foyer to do 

and we will eventually get those done in the near future.  We finally finished painting the walls 

in the front offices and driver’s room.  

We would like to get the bookmobile painted for next year.  We have a person 

interested in painting it.  We tried to get prices from other businesses but they were too busy 

and the other business didn’t have time.  

We got prices from 4 different businesses to build our sand shed to store sand for the 

winter when we need it most.  The business that was the most reasonable was Browning 

Lumber.  So we will start building the shed in the near future.  

We are getting our list of surplus together so we can start getting rid of some of the 

equipment that does not run anymore and that is just taking up space in the yard and our buses 

have to maneuver around it. 

Our mechanics just got done putting a transmission and cage in vehicle #2223 for a trash 

truck for Maintenance and they put a fuel pump in another Maintenance vehicle #2224. 

The pressure washer quit working the guy from Greatfalls that works on it came up and 

took the motor with him to rebuild the bushings they went bad in it and he came up and put it 

back together so the pressure washer is working again. 

We called the company that is building the new team bus to check on the progress and 

they are on schedule so far they said it will take 8 to 10 weeks to complete.  

Nikkie Hannon came to our department and did Professional Development training on 

Homelessness-McKenny Vento it was very informative and we are working on the paperwork 

now.     

We had a total of 27 discipline referrals for this month and we had a total of 45 activity 

trips for the month of September. This concludes our report.  

 


